C34

COMMUNICATION
From: Clerks@vaughan.ca COUNCIL - October 20, 2021
To: Adelina Bellisario o CW (Clsd) - Report No. 47, Item 3
Subject: FW: [External] Development Application at 4101 Rutherford Rd
Date: October-13-21 10:30:47 AM
-----Original Message-----

From: Mima Galeano_>

Sent: Tuesday, October 12, 2021 9:21 PM

To: Rosanna DeFrancesca <Rosanna.DeFrancesca@vaughan.ca>; Maurizio Bevilacqua
<Maurizio.Bevilacqua@vaughan.ca>; Mario Ferri <Mario.Ferri@vaughan.ca>; Gino Rosati
<Gino.Rosati@vaughan.ca>; Linda Jackson <Linda.Jackson@vaughan.ca>; Marilyn Iafrate
<Marilyn.Iafrate@vaughan.ca>; Tony Carella <Tony.Carella@vaughan.ca>; Sandra Yeung Racco
<Sandra.Racco@vaughan.ca>; Alan Shefiman <Alan.Shefman@vaughan.ca>; Clerks@vaughan.ca;
info@westondownsra.ca

Subject: [External] Development Application at 4101 Rutherford Rd

Good Morning,

At the May 18, 2021 meeting, Council made a commitment to the community that it would reject the development
application at 4101 Rutherford Rd should an OLT mediation fail.

In light of the fact that the property owner has decided to forego this step and go directly to a hearing, I am asking
Council to uphold their commitment and keep true to their word by rejecting this application.

Regards,
M. Galeano

Resident of Weston Downs
Sent from my iPhone



